
From: IESO Engagement <engagement@ieso.ca>  
Sent: September 10, 2021 8:48 AM 
Subject: September 28 Engagement Webinar: Peterborough to Kingston Regional Electricity Planning  

 

The IESO will host a public webinar on September 28 at 10:00 a.m. to provide an update on the 

long-term electricity plan – Integrated Regional Resource Plan (IRRP) – for the Peterborough to 

Kingston region, and to discuss and seek feedback on the options examined and resulting 

recommendations to meet local needs. This will be the final webinar as part of the engagement 

initiative to finalize the IRRP in early November 2021.  

Webinar materials will be available in advance and written comments will be invited until 
October 19. To register for the September 28 webinar, please email engagement@ieso.ca.  
 

The Peterborough to Kingston region is defined on electrical infrastructure boundaries, and 

includes Frontenac County, Hasting County, Northumberland County, Peterborough County, 

Prince Edward County, and parts of Lennox and Addington County, and related municipalities.   

All interested parties are invited and encouraged to participate including, but not limited to, 

local municipalities, Indigenous communities, businesses, stakeholders and members of the  

general public. For additional details on this engagement initiative, please visit the 

Peterborough to Kingston regional electricity planning engagement web page. 

 
Thank you,  

 
Amanda Flude 
Community Engagement & Customer Outreach  
IESO 

 
 ++This email is being sent to all municipalities, IESO subscribers for the Peterborough to Kingston region, East Regional Electricity Network 

members and active participants in this engagement initiative. To subscribe for regional planning updates or manage your subs cription, please 

visit https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe 
 

 


